
Message from the Headteacher
Monday saw some of our
Year 3 and 4 pupils make their                              First 
Holy  Communion. It was a 
lovely service and I know that 
they will enjoy celebrating this 
special occasion with their                                               
class and teachers next week in their class parties. 
On Wednesday it will be the turn of our Year 6 pupils
who will be making their confirmation in Mass at 7pm,
please remember them in your prayers.

This term, year 5 have been
learning about the journey from
'Absolute Monarchy to
Absolute Democracy' and their
topic was rounded off by a visit
from Robert Courts M.P. The

children learnt about life inside parliament and took
part in a mock debate about whether lessons in school
should be abolished and replaced by sports!

Just a reminder that on Saturday, the PTA will be
service tea, coffee and cakes at Chastleton House.
Why not pop along to support them.

On Monday of next week, our Year 6 children will be
performing their end of school production to 30 of
their parents. We will also be recording it for them, to
share with the rest of their families and friends, please
keep your fingers crossed for good weather as it is an
outside performance.

On Wednesday, Year 5 will at long last be going on
their Everdon residential, I am sure they are going to
have a wonderful time.

The Prayer

O holy Apostles, Peter and Paul, 
intercede for us. Protect, O Lord, 
your people who trust in the 
patronage of your Apostles, Peter 
and Paul, and by their constant 
protection protect your people. 
Through Christ our Lord.              

Amen.
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‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Hannah, Emily, Alasdair

Year 1 – Jemima, Janie, Lily-Mae

Year 2 – Lucas, Grace, Evan

Year 3 – Ruben, Emma, Aidan

Year 4 – Sam, Felix, Joshua

Year 5 – Ben, Ethan, Whole Class

Year 6 – Whole Class
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Thank You from Year 6
A big thank you to everyone who have placed orders
with our Year 6 Entrepreneurs. They are now busy
processing and completing orders which once
quarantined, will be out with you as soon as possible.

http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Dates for Spring Term

Saturday 3rd July PTA – Teas at Chastleton House

Wednesday 7th July Year 5 Everdon Residential

Thursday 8th and Friday 9th July Reception and KS1 Additional Transition Days

Monday 5th July Provisional Date for Year 6 End of Year Performance 

Friday 9th July Chipping Norton Transition Day

Friday 16th July School Closes for the Summer at 12.05pm

Wednesday 29th September Year 5 Everdon Residential – Current Year 4



HOLY TRINITY catholic PRIMARY SChOOL PTA

VIRTuaL 
100-Square  
pRIZE DRAW

Prize – 1 x Friday Family Ticket (2 adults, 2 children)  
to The Big Feastival on 27th August 2021

Email cnholytrinitypta@gmail.com to choose your number  
and receive payment details

Winner to be chosen Tuesday 13th July

pick your number between  

1 & 100 at £5 a square

In Aid of: Holy Trinity Catholic School PTA, 24 London Road, Chipping Norton, OX7 5AX
Organiser:  Caroline Price 1 Latcham Court, Chipping Norton, Oxon, OX7 5GN

Small Society Lottery Registration Number: W/20/00670/GASSP
Registered with WODC in accordance with the Gambling Act 2005 – Small Society Lottery regulations



CHIPPING NORTON SWIFTS FC 
Recruitment for U7 players 

Does your child want to play football for their local club? 
Will they be in Year 2 in September 2021? 

COME AND JOIN SWIFTS! 
To register your interest to be part of the new U7 team for September please

email our club secretary leeashworth@hotmail.co.uk 

Last year, ten players joined the club and two parent helpers signed up as coaches. The 
team now play regular football on Saturday mornings with their teammates and love it. 

Let’s do it again! 

Information about Chipping Norton Swifts FC

• Each season starts in September, and we field teams in the Witney & District Youth

League across several age groups, from U7 to U16.

• Teams play 5v5, 7v7, 9v9 and 11v11 format matches depending on the age group.

• We have four pitches used for training and match days.

• All our volunteer coaches are FA qualified including first aid and safeguarding. All

coaches are also DBS checked by the FA.

• The club committee consists of chairperson, secretary, welfare officer and treasurer.

All of whom are local volunteers responsible for the running of the club.

Club website: www.chippingnortontownswifts.co.uk


